
 
 
 
 

February 28, 2014 
 
Mr. Randall Kaminsky 
CSMI, LLC 
60 Island Street 
Lawrence, MA  01840 
 
Dear Mr. Kaminsky: 
 
By letter dated August 10, 2013, Mr. George Walther-Meade submitted a petition pursuant to 
Section 2.206 of Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission's (NRC’s) regulations with respect to CSMI, LLC.  The petition has been reviewed 
by the NRC staff and the staff’s Proposed Director’s Decision regarding the petition is enclosed.  
I request that you provide comments to me on any portions of the decision that you believe 
involve errors or any issues in the petition that you believe have not been fully addressed.  The 
staff is making a similar request of the petitioner.  The staff will then review any comments 
provided by you and the petitioner and consider them in the final version of the director’s 
decision with no further opportunity to comment.   
 
Please provide your comments by March 24, 2014.  If you have any questions or comments, 
please contact me at (301) 415-6004 or electronic mail:  Hector.Rodriguez-Luccioni@nrc.gov.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Laura Dudes, Director 
Division of Material Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials 
  and Environmental Management Programs 
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